
Barristers Issue Statement on Saleh Al Fayed 

5.00pm, Thursday 14 November 2024  

Justice for Harrods Survivors – the barristers Dean Armstrong KC, Bruce Drummond, 

Maria Mulla – today released the following statement in response to new reporting on 

the subject of Saleh Al Fayed. 

"As we indicated when speaking to the media on September 20, we have credible evidence 

from our survivors suggesting the abuse perpetrated at Harrods and Mohamed Al Fayed's 

other properties was not limited to Mr. Al Fayed himself. We are grateful that another 

abuser has now been unmasked and look forward to the others on whom we have 

credible evidence - whether abusers themselves or enablers facilitating that abuse - 

being exposed in due course. Make no mistake, the abuse experienced by our survivors 

was facilitated and enabled by a vast infrastructure – an infrastructure that must be 

exposed and torn down. We are proud to support the survivors of Salah Al Fayed's abuse 

and are committed to achieving justice for them, no matter what it takes." 

 

 


